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Kemptville Players Inc
Gue heet

The opening is a message from your President, Lee Gaw, as follows:

This past year, Barb McDerby tried to keep everyone interested and in tune
with events by doing monthly open house/general meetings. Although we
did get some “new blood” from her untiring work and enthusiasm, it
seemed the same people were responsible for the preparations.

| do not have the time or enthusiasm to commit to this task, and feel that
perhaps we should go back to our “Cue Sheet” idea. For those of you who
are not familiar with this format, the “Cue Sheet” is rather like a news
bulletin, issued to keep everyone up to date on the general workings of
Kemptville Players Inc.

The executive hold meetings on the first Tuesday of every month. As
secretary, Monica Cleland is willing to give you the highlights of these, as
well as any information needed to keep you updated on current plays, such
as audition results, rehearsal schedules, etc. This way, for example, if you
are not currently involved in the production of a play, you will still feel
informed, and you might even see an opportunity to pitch in and help with
production. Other information will also be made available about general
meetings, and information about EODL events will be shared through our
representative, Paul Rochon.

If you would like something included in the Cue Sheet in the future, please
contact Monica or send something to exec@kemptvilleplayers.com or give
someone a call — I still have a phone!

Sincerely — Lee

And now, for our very first issue of the CUE SHEET!!!
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One-Act Play auditions have been held for our entry into the EODL
festival November 9,10&11 in Kingston. The play is titled “The Actor’s
Nightmare” directed by Suzanne Irving and produced by Helen Visbach.
Actors are: Phil Irving, Cathie Raina, Steve Wendt, and Laura Drover.
Two female parts have become vacant since casting began. These are open
to females of any age. If you are interested, please contact Suzanne Irving
at 613.258.1144 as soon as possible.

A call for two more people to sit on the executive — to fill the general
publicity and archives positions, and also for two more voices for ideas,
went unanswered. Monica Cleland has come forward to fill the general
publicity position if no-one else outside the executive wants the job.
People are also advised that for the archives position especially, more than
one person can apply, so if two people would like to take it on together,
that is acceptable.

Just to clear up any misconceptions — our fiscal year ends in June —
therefore our membership renewals would be appreciated in a timely
manner. Thank you to the conscientious 19 who already have paid and/or
responded to my previous gentle reminder......

We are thinking of holding a cabaret night this fall. Please put your
thinking caps on, and come up with some great ideas.....we would love to
hear them all at....(See below)

Our General Meeting — September 19", 7:30 p.m. at the IOOF Hall,
Barnes Street, Kemptville —

Coffee — will be provided
Please bring “finger food” desserts only — so there are no dishes to wash!
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o If there are any agenda meeting items that you may have, please contact
Lee Gaw, at lgaw6565@gmail.com. If you cannot attend the General
Meeting but have an idea for the Cabaret Night, drop our President a line

for that, as well.

e You can either contact Lee or me for items to be included in the Cue Sheet.
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